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Brothers,

Fall is upon us. The leaves are changing and so are the temperatures as we have started into a busy Fall. We have conferred 
the Entered Apprentice Degree on two new Brothers and we plan on conferring the Fellowcraft Degree for both of these new 
Brothers on Thursday, October 27th at 7:00pm. There will be a practice for the Degree on Wednesday, October 26th at 6:30pm.

The October Stated Meeting went well and was short and to the point. Brothers, please come out to some of these activities and 
watch your officers at work. We mourn the loss of Dr. Doug Toll. He had been a Mason for twenty years. Thank you to all who 
attended his Memorial Service.

We will be having a free breakfast on Saturday, October 29th from 8:00 - 10:00am. RSVP to Max Feitz ( 574-784-8488 - 
janeandmaxf@embarqmail.com). The Stated Meeting will be on Thursday, November 9th at 7:30pm. We will be serving the 
traditional Thanksgiving Dinner at 6:30pm. RSVP to Max Feitz ( 574-784-8488 - janeandmaxf@embarqmail.com) by Tuesday.

Dean Shinneman,
Worshipful Master

Editor: Harold Rowe - 574-784-8948 - newsletter@lakevillemasons.org

Lakeville Masonic Temple
318 N. Mangus Dr
Lakeville, IN 46536

574-784-8000

Web: lakevillemasons.org and lakevillestars.org

Lodge Mailing Address: PO Box 247
Lakeville, IN 46536

Star Mailing Address: PO Box 331
Lakeville, IN 46536

Sisters and Brothers,

As fall comes into full swing, so does our work in the order. We had our inspection on the 25th and the work by the participating 
Chapters was exemplary. Dec 15th will be our friends night with a Christmas dinner carry-in. Please bring a side to share. 

Cheese balls will also be made again this year. The date will be announced when they will be available. Please remember all 
orders will be presale.  At our next meeting will need to talk about helping out our Lions club with their Christmas giveaway.

A reminder that Harold's Steering Committee is planning a bus trip to Bronner's Christmas Store on Saturday, December 10th. 
The Bus will depart the 331 Meijer (Bremen Highway, Mishawaka) parking lot at 7:00am and return at 8:00pm. Open to everyone 
(not just OES). There will be a stop for dinner and a basket auction. The price is $75 / person and reservations were to be made 
by October 25th but there are still seats available. Contact Chris Rowe to make your reservation!

Abbi Smith,
Worthy Matron

Worshipful Master: Dean Shinneman - 574-835-7088 - jshinneman@yahoo.com Secretary: Todd Whitteberry - 574-309-2247 - twhitteberry@gmail.com

Message from the Worthy Matron

Dates to Remember:

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Thu Fellowcraft Degree - Light refreshments after the DegreeOct-27 @ 7:00pm
Sat Free Breakfast (RSVP to Max Feitz - 574-784-8488 - janeandmaxf@embarqmail.com)Oct-29 @ 8:00am
Thu Dinner (RSVP to Max Feitz - 574-784-8488 - janeandmaxf@embarqmail.com)Nov-3 @ 6:30pm
Thu Stated Meeting - Refreshments to follow the meeting.Nov-3 @ 7:30pm

Fri District Meeting at St. Joseph Chapter - Carry-in dinner at 6:30Oct-21 @ 6:30pm
Tue Inspection at Lakeville - Addendum 6:45, Baby Dedication 7:00, Award of Gold 7:10, 

Inspection 7:20
Oct-25 @ 7:00pm

Tue Stated Meeting - Light refreshments to follow the meeting.Nov-1 @ 7:30pm


